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Last week of term’s attendance: 

Nursery: 96.1% 

Reception: 88.3% 

Year 1: 94.5% 

Year 2: 96.3% 

Year 3: 92.4% 

Year 4: 98.0% 

Year 5: 99.3% 

Year 6: 97.3% 

Overall Attendance: 95.2% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 12 

Tuesday: 8 

Wednesday: 13 

Thursday: 10 

Friday: 11 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am really pleased to let you know that the school was judged to be ‘Good’ in the recent inspection by SIAMS.  This is an inspection of schools that are church 
of England schools like ours.  The report, which is very positive about the school, is attached with this newsletter. The staff, children and governors have worked 
hard to achieve this result.  Congratulations to all! 

Year 3 shared with us in their assembly today, their learning in RE this term.  It was lovely that we were able to see our school values linked  to Jesus and his life.  
The children modelled the values by  working together and taking responsibility to use loud voices to present their work. 

The baby ducklings in Nursery are featured in this newsletter; it has been very exciting watching them hatch.  

Six of our school governors visited the school today to observe maths teaching and learning in classes.  They commented on the children’s engagement,      
enjoyment and excitement about maths, which they saw in all lessons.  They observed strong teaching and lots of progress being made by the children. 

Best wishes   

Nicola Horton 

 

Nursery: Alissa Nyarko Okai 

Reception: Raeef Areeb 

Year 1: Kathleen Cuthbert 

Year 2: Tatiana Edwards  

Year 3: Faizah Begum 

Year 4: Nabil Hoque 

Year 5: Tamika Edwards 

Year 6: Mizanur Rahman 

Parent Coffee Morning 

Friday 4th March 2016  

9am - 10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Please join us for tea/coffee and biscuits and share 
your favourite book during this coffee morning to   

celebrate World Book Day. You are more than welcome 

to dress up as your favourite book character! 

School Value Badges 

Remember to take responsibility and look after your 

value badges. Please ensure you are wearing your 

badges to school everyday and not to loose your 

well earned value badges! 
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Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 1st March—Phonics/RWI workshop for Parents 

of Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2. 9am in FDRR. 

Thursday 3th March - World Book Day - Non uniform day - 

dress up as a book character and donate £1  

Friday 4th March - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 4th March - World Book Day Coffee Morning - 9am - 

Father Duncan Ross Room - Parents/Carers welcome  

Friday 11th March - Year 5 Class Assembly 

Friday 11th March - Cultural Afternoon/International 
Women’s Day Celebration - 3:30pm - 5pm - School Hall - 
All Parent/ Carers welcome 

Friday 18th March - Reception Class Assembly 

Wednesday 23rd March - Easter Service - St Paul’s Church, 

Bow Common - Parents/Carers welcome - 9:30am 

Friday 25th March - Friday 8th April - Easter Holidays - 

School Closed  

Monday 11th April - School open for all children 

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday - School Closed  

Service 
Wednesday 23rd March 

 

9:30am 
 

Refreshments available for parents/ 

St Paul’s Church, Bow Common 

World Book Day is a celebration! It's a  
celebration of authors, illustrators, books 

and (most importantly) it's a celebration of 

reading.  
 

Dress up as your favourite book 

character and donate £1! 

Mrs Sharpe’s  

Handwriting  

Challenge is back! 

 

Write up this poem 

in your best      

handwriting and 

hand to Mrs Sharpe 

by next Wednesday. 

The winner will be      

announced in the 

next singing        

assembly and a prize 

will be awarded! 

Good luck! 

Nursery and Reception pupils have 

welcomed seven ducklings this week! 


